

## FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



October 28, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Matthew Wallace, Public Safety Director

RE: Item F.7., Request Approval of a Contract Extension for Toxicology and Histology Lab

Services: Medical Examiner's Office

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on October 27, 2020, approved a 120-day extension of the existing Contract with Steward Rockledge Hospital, Inc. for continued Lab Services for the Brevard County Medical Examiner's Office; authorized the Chair to execute the Contract extension as required; and authorized you to develop and advertise a Request for Proposal (RFP) for firms that can provide these services, if an expectation of competition exists.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

/cld

CC:

Budget Finance

Medical Examiner's Office